
 

Week At A Glance: March 4-8th, 2024 
Dear General Currie Families, 

Welcome to our new platform of sharing the Week at a Glance . We hope you find this new version more 

user friendly. Any feedback would be welcomed! 

This was an exciting week for our students. On Tuesday, our Grade 7 students had a game with Currie 

alumni in a Grade 7 vs Legacy Team event. It was exciting to watch such a close match! Thank you to our 

basketball coaches: Mr. Pooni, Mr. Chu, Ms. Cormack and Ms. Lau. 

Wednesday was Pink Shirt Day and many students and staff displayed kindness and generosity 

throughout this day and every day at Currie. Thank you to all our families who came for parent-

teacher/student-led conferences this week. It was great to see students proudly showcase their work. It 

is lovely to have such a wonderful partnership with our amazing Currie families. We hope you have a 

great weekend ahead. 

Sincerely, 

General Currie Staff 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Back Parking Lot Safety 

 

A friendly reminder that the back parking lot is for staff only. Drop off and pick up is in the front parking 

lot. Often, we will find students running across the back parking lot and this could be very unsafe, 

especially during the beginning and end of the school day when traffic volume is high. Also, many cars 

are parked illegally and this makes it difficult for some staff members to enter and leave the parking lot.  



We appreciate your attention to this safety concern. 



PAC Donut Fundraiser 

 



March at a Glance 

 

Our School Story 

 

We have a new Evidence Post for Our School Story! 

Our Focus/Inquiry Question this year is:  



How does a growth mindset support our learning in literacy? 

See our evidence & action plans HERE. 

Summer Learning 2024 

 

Come and join our fun and engaging summer learning programs where you can explore new interests, 

learn new skills, review or preview academic courses or complete a full credit course. 

Registration begins Monday, April 22nd. For more information, please click here 

https://currie.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_4TlLhDeVQ-Qz3zoNUHNTnBY35oWqx25/view?usp=sharing


Contact Us 

 

General Currie Elementary School 

8220 General Currie Road 

Richmond, BC 

V6Y 1M1 

https://currie.sd38.bc.ca 

Email: currie@sd38.bc.ca 

School Story: https://currie.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story 

Follow us on Twitter @currieallstars 

Early Warning Line: If your child will be away, please call: 604-668-6441 

https://currie.sd38.bc.ca/
mailto:currie@sd38.bc.ca
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